
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Description of document: The state of Rhode Island list of prohibited or banned 
personalized license plates, procedures for screening 
personalized license plate applications, and where 
available, administrative appeals of withdrawn personalized 
plates, 2012 

 
Requested date: 27-October-2012 
 
Released date: 13-November-2012 
 
Posted date: 28-January-2013 
 
Source of document: State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations 

Division of Motor Vehicles 
Office of Legal Counsel 
600 New London Avenue 
Cranston, RI 02920-3024 

 
Note: Not all requested items were available from all respondents 

 This material from state Motor Vehicle Departments 
contains references to language and material that some 
people may find offensive and may not be suitable for all 
ages. 
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November 13, 2012 

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS 

DIVISION OF MOTOR VEHICLES 
OFFICE OF LEGAL COUNSEL 
600 New London A venue 
Cranston, RI 02920-3024 
(401) 462-1208 fax (401) 462-0830 

Re: "Records Request" 

I am in receipt of your request for various records relating to personalized license plates. 
We do not have any documents that are responsive to your request. The RI DMV does 
not have a list of prohibited plates, nor does it have instructions regarding screening of 
personalized plates. Likewise, there are no complaints or administrative appeals 
regarding personalized plates. If you need more information, please feel free to contact 
the Assistant Administrator, Charles Hollis at charles.hollis@dmv.ri.gov. 

Sin~erely, . ~· 2 ' J ' ) 

l'tLcr_ /( v -

Marcy C~l/man, Esq. 
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